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MINUTES OF THE 
GREENSBORO SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT COMMISSION 

MAY 22, 2018 
 

Members Present     Staff Present 
Mark Taylor, Chair    Chris Marriott 
Kay Brandon, Vice Chair     Nancy Lindemeyer      
Brenton Boyce 
Bob Davis      
Tony Davies      
Mary Louise Smith 
       
The Solid Waste Management Commission met on Tuesday, May 22, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. 
in the Field Operations Training Room. Uzo was excused from the meeting.   
 
Mark Taylor welcomed everyone to the meeting.   
 
Approval of minutes of March 27, 2018 meeting 
 
The minutes were approved by acclamation.  
 
Old Business  
 

a. Staff Updates 
 
Chris Marriott provided follow-up on discussion from the March 2018 meeting regarding 
recycling ordinances for multi-family apartment complexes. While Greensboro does not 
have an ordinance requiring recycling, he found 4 NC municipalities that do – Durham, 
Fayetteville, Kannapolis, and Chapel Hill. He distributed copies of the ordinances. Tony 
Davies agreed to summarize and create a spreadsheet with the information.  
 
Bob Davis asked about the history of carts at Cumberland Courts apartments. Staff 
agreed to research the issue.   
 
Chris Marriott stated that the contract for the Yard Waste Automated Cart Expansion 
Impact Study with NewGen Strategies & Solutions has been finalized. Work will begin 
tomorrow with a conference call between City staff and NewGen staff. Chris said the 
process is expected to take 4 months. He will provide an update on the study at the July 
meeting. 
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b. Other Old Business 

 
Kay Brandon stated that the City Council has not followed up on filling the Commission’s 
vacancies.  
 
New Business 
 
Mary Louise Smith noted that this is Chair Mark Taylor’s last meeting. She commended 
and thanked him for his service to the Commission.  
 
Comments from Commissioners, Staff, Council Representatives 
Chris Marriott informed the Commission that the City is in the process of updating its 
Comprehensive Plan, and wants to create an advisory committee consisting of current 
board and commission members to oversee the process. He requested that 2-3 
Commission members consider volunteering for the committee, which should begin 
meeting in September 2018 and carries a 2-year commitment.  
 
Adjournment 
There being no further business before the Commission, the meeting adjourned. The 
next scheduled Commission meeting is Tuesday, July 24, 2018 at 3 p.m. at the Field 
Operations Training Room, 401 Patton Avenue. 
 

* * * * * * * * *  
Respectfully submitted, 
Mark Taylor, Chair 


